NATIONAL OIL CORPORATION

Date:30/09/2018

RF:BIEOG 82/2018

Dear Gentlemen/

Participant Institutions and Companies participating in BIEOG 2018

Good Greeting...

Within the framework of the directives and instructic ~ of Eng. Mostafa Sana Allah The
chairman of the Management Committee of the National Oil Corporation, to ensure the
success of Benghazi International forum and Exhibition of Oil and Gas (BIEOG2018)
and to show it in a way that contributes to the success of your participation. The Forum and
Conference was postponed from 9-11 October 2018 to be on 24-26 October 2018 in
Benghazi- Libya. Due to the circumstances experienced by the country and the National Oil
Corporation, which caused delays in the regulatory process of some companies and
institutions participating from inside and outside Libya, especially in visas and reserves of
aviation and goods and means of transport.

We reiterate our keenness to ensure the success of this event and to give an opportunity to
participants in the e * ™ition and the conference to complete all their procedures and
equipment so that we can show the forum as required.

YOURS FA..dFULLY




